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Healthy People. Healthy Communities

November 17, 2022

Rick Powell, PG

Duke Energy

526 South Church Street
Mail Code EC13K
Charlotte, NC 28202

RE: Focused Feasibility Study Work Plan
CSXT Bramlette Road Site
Greenville, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Powell:

The State Voluntary Cleanup Program has reviewed and approved the Focused Feasibility Study Work
Plan received by the Department on August 19, 2022. The Feasibility Study should be developed using
Operable Unit 1 (Soil and Sediment) and Operable Unit 2 (Groundwater and Surface Water).

Alternatives would then be explored within each Operable Unit.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 898-0910 or by email at cassidga@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely, i
Grwpston D

Greg Cassidy

State Voluntary Cleanup Section

Div. of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization
Bureau of Land and Waste Management

cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Natalie Kirkpatrick, EA Upstate Region
Betsy Seals, EA Upstate Region
Andrew Brey, Geosyntec
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